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This is to acknowledge your contribution as a member of the Scientific Committee and to certify that you have 
peer reviewed 13 abstracts for the 15th Australasian Nurse Educators Conference to be held in Hamilton from 
23 - 25 November 2011.  The review process was blind and against predetermined criteria.  Each abstract took 
between 15-20 minutes to review. The overall theme for this conference is “Innovations in Nurse Education in 
Practice, Thinking Aloud, Thinking Ahead" and the sub themes are:  

1.  Tomorrows Workforce – Innovations, Capacity & Capabilities  
2. Borderless Research & Learning – Challenges  
3. “Koiora – Te Okonga Ake” (The Awakening through Health).  
4. Communities of Practice  
5. Health Policy– Influences & Implications    

As you may be aware, the focus of this conference is on innovations in nurse education and practice for the 
future. Our hope is that challenges for nursing practice are identified and innovative solutions for nursing 
education are generated to respond to these challenges. Presenters of papers and posters will consider how we 
meet these challenges and how we provide a future workforce that is ready to take nursing forward into the 
next decade. Your efforts in reviewing the abstracts will ensure that the conference will be recognised for the 
quality of the presentations thus ensuring that the challenges are met. 

 

 

Dr Willem Fourie  
Chair:  ANEC Scientific Committee 
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